Dear Parents/Carers,

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School
Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons
Bestwood Park Drive West

Rise Park

Nottingham
NGS5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775
admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk
www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Next week is Autism Acceptance Week. As a school we will be
celebrating all of our wonderful children by having a non-uniform day

on Thursday 30" March.

On this day, the children are invited to take part in our ‘colour

spectrum challenge’ and come into school wearing brlght colours.
Children can wear an outfit that is all one colour or an outfit that is

different colours.

We will be collecting donations on this day but there is no set

amount. Donations will be collected at the classroom doors and all
monies raised will go towards buying new resources and equipment
for our children with additional needs.

Thank you in advance for your support.

K Mae

Mrs Mee

Inclusion Lead

Silver Award
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